Kelvindale Primary School
Playground Day
Saturday 5th October 2019
11am-1pm

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Following the huge success last session, we are holding ‘Playground Day’ on Saturday 5th October 2019 to tidy up and revamp our playground. Between 11am-1pm, you and your family can come along and help us trim back over grown areas, re-paint playground lines and bring a new life to our playground! This day will further enhance the work that the PTA has been doing with ‘Improving our Playground’. We aim to tidy up our playground, Organic Garden and create/install new play areas. 

How can you help? 
You can help by donating resources before the day, or coming along on Saturday 5th October to help. See our table below for our requested donations. 

	Playground donations in advance of Saturday 5th October
	Playground donations to bring along on Saturday 5th October 

	Wooden pallets, boards, clean guttering/pipes, crates and discs – for children to use in outdoor play  
	Plant cuttings and wild flowers – so we can continue to grow! 

	Tree stumps 
	Secateurs and hedge clippers

	Wooden pallets, boards, hinges, tin bowls – to create a mud kitchen 
	Outdoor brush and shovel 

	Bike tyres 
	Garden recycling bin 

	Conkers & pine cones 
	Outdoor gloves

	Small world figures 
	[bookmark: _GoBack]Tools – to help us build purchased outdoor resources 



If you are able to help us, simply come along on the day. Please note, children must be accompanied and supervised by an adult during the duration of this event. 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact the school. 

Kind regards, 

Sarah Watret 
Depute Head Teacher & PTA member 
